
Recruiting Incentive Council 8086 

 
To recognize the great effort of our Knights to recruit 

new members our council will present a KofC Challenge 

Coin to each member that recruits a new member into 

our membership. This coin is the same coin located on 

our “Council of the Year Trophy”.  

 

New membership is currently Online every Thursday 

evening. Just email SK Ernest Jackson @ 

50chevypickup@gmail.com. Once your recruit has signed 

up and taken the 45min Online Exemplification you will 

be presented your coin at the next Council meeting or 

will be delivered to you. 
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